



Burt Township Planning Commission
Minutes of the Meeting of Thursday, February 4, 2021

6:30 p.m.
Community Center – Brazel Street
Grand Marais, MI 49839


1. The meeting was called to order by Laurence Shaffer at 6:30 p.m.
2. Roll was taken.  In attendance was Laurence Shaffer, Phil Bontrager, Lou Lundquist and, by phone, Nancy Griswold.  Christine Lundquist notified the Commission prior to the meeting that she would not be able to attend.
3. Laurence Shaffer explained that the public hearing for the pending Conditional Use Permit required thirty (30) day period between the date that the Public Hearing was established and the date that the Public Hearing was conducted.  Consequently, on a motion by Lou Lundquist, seconded by Phil Bontrager, the Planning Commission adopted the following motion on a 4-0 vote.

The Planning Commission hereby established the date and time of the Public Hearing as March 4, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the Community Center, Brazel Street, Grand Marais, MI to invite citizens’ comments on the Conditional Use Permit filed by Tara Dongvillo for the use of a portion of the property located at 21667 Brazel Street as a commercial provider of seasonal supplies for tourists and visitors to Grand Marais, MI.  Those individuals who are not able to attend the public hearing are encouraged to file written comments to the Planning Commission, Burt Township, P.O. Box 430, Grand Marais, MI 49839.


4.  On a motion by Lou Lundquist and seconded by Phil Bontrager, the Planning Commission voted 4-0 to adjourn.  

